
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
We have continued learning about 
bears this week, but real ones! We 

have explored where they live in the 
world and their different habitats as 
well as found out what they eat and 
like to do. We have painted pictures 
of bears, made journey maps, story 
boxes and cut out pictures of bears 
and put them in order of size. We 

also really enjoyed our Teddy Bears 
Picnic today.  

 RSPCA 

On the 18th April we are having a visit from the 

RSPCA who are coming to talk to us about how to 

care for animals.  They are doing this completely 

free of charge but have asked if we would like to 

raise money for this amazing charity by donating 

5p coins.  There is a competition for which class 

can raise the most. I’m sure they would accept 

larger donations as well!  

      10th  February  2023 

Dates for the Diary 
 

13-16th Feb Half term 

27th Feb-3rd March -Parents invited 

into classrooms to share stories. 

28th Feb Sapphire Café 1:45pm 

1st March Topaz café 1:45pm 

27th Feb-3rd March-Parents invited to 

share a story with their child from 

2.30pm everyday 

2nd March – World Book Day -come 

to school in pyjamas or dressed as a 

book character  

14th March-Reception trip to 

Gressenhall 

 

 

 

Maths 

We have been focussing on measures this week.  We 

have used the language longer, longest, tall, tallest, 

short, shortest and heavy, heaviest.  We have been 

exploring the misconception that big items weigh 

more than smaller items and that a wiggly piece of 

string is shorter than a straight line.  

 Gressenhall  

We have a very exciting trip to Gressenhall planned for 

Tuesday 14th March.  This is a special Once Upon a Time 

themed day that compliments our traditional tales topic 

this term.  We have been on this trip in previous years 

and it is always an absolute delight!  We will be visiting 

Cinderella’s cottage and helping her with the cleaning 

chores, meeting a witch who lives in a wood and 

helping her make spells as well as going down Jack’s 

beanstalk.  Just a reminder that we need permission 

slips and payment by 3rd March for the trip to go ahead.  

Many thanks.  

 


